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Attendees included Mary Ellen Spore, Ed Best, Candace Desrosiers, Daton Dodson, Becky Greer, Ann Owen,
Ken Rogers, Shari Wescott and Ruth Ann Williamson.

Mary Ellen Spore called the meeting to order and Shari Wescott opened with a prayer. Mary Ellen welcomed
e v e r y o n e .

OFFICER REPORTS

The motion to accept the minutes with corrections was made by Daton Dodson and seconded by Ken Rogers.

Treasurer, Ken Rogers reported that there was $6,451 in the Association's account and $1,500 in the University
account. Mary Ellen requested information on how much money was taken out of the Retiree's account to
cover expenses that exceeded the 2012-2013 University budget.



OLD BUSINESS

Student Success Center; Megan Mueller, Director of the Academic Success Center, gave a presentation on the
mission of the Student Success Center. This is one of the funding opportunities under consideration by the


